
From: Triona Gateley Neff
To: Andrea Barnes
Cc: Emily Miller
Subject: RE: Pre-site visit questions
Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:58:30 AM

Thank you Andrea, and yes, absolutely, I will let the team know and we will see what we come up
with, I will come back with potential dates hopefully soon!
 
Triona Neff, MPA (she/her/hers)
Accreditation Specialist
Public Health Accreditation Board
1600 Duke Street |Suite 200
Alexandria, VA 22314
tneff@phaboard.org
Ph. 703-778-4549, x124
 

From: Andrea Barnes <andrea.barnes@galionhealth.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:56 AM
To: Triona Gateley Neff <tneff@phaboard.org>
Cc: Emily Miller <emily.miller@galionhealth.org>
Subject: RE: Pre-site visit questions
 
Thank you, Triona:
 
The Galion City Health Department would like to extend the offer of doing a virtual site visit sooner
rather than later to get back on track.  Covid-19 has really put a burden of delay on so many things. 
We are just anxious to start moving forward.  Thank you for your consideration!
 
Respectfully,
 

Andrea Barnes
Andrea Barnes, R.S.
Interim Health Commissioner
Director of Environmental Health
Galion City Health Department
Phone 419.468.1075 x 1265
Fax 419.468.8618
Cell 419.989.3189
www.galionhealth.org
 
Confidentiality Notice: "This e-mail is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain
privileged, sensitive, or protected health information.  If you are not the intended recipient, be advised
that the unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of
this communication is prohibited.  if you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender via
telephone or return e-mail and immediately delete this e-mail."
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From: Emily Miller <emily.miller@galionhealth.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:50 AM
To: Andrea Barnes <andrea.barnes@galionhealth.org>
Subject: FW: Pre-site visit questions
 
 
 

From: Triona Gateley Neff <tneff@phaboard.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:21 AM
To: Emily Miller <emily.miller@galionhealth.org>
Subject: RE: Pre-site visit questions
 
Good Morning Emily,
Technically I think she was supposed to get one from the system – but sometimes those are not

reliable in the system sending them! So I did get an email on the 17th that your department
submitted (thus consider this the confirmation email) and I am working on getting the site visit team
back up and running, and will update you once we start talking about site visit dates!
Thanks,
Triona
 
Triona Neff, MPA (she/her/hers)
Accreditation Specialist
Public Health Accreditation Board
1600 Duke Street |Suite 200
Alexandria, VA 22314
tneff@phaboard.org
Ph. 703-778-4549, x124
 

From: Emily Miller <emily.miller@galionhealth.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 8:22 AM
To: Triona Gateley Neff <tneff@phaboard.org>
Subject: Pre-site visit questions
 
Hi Triona,
Our Interim Health Commissioner completed her part in the submission of the pre-site visit request
for additional documentation. She was wondering if she should have received an email
confirmation?
Thank you!
Emily
 

 
Emily Miller RN, BSN
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Director of Nursing
Galion City Health Department
113 Harding Way East
Galion, Ohio 44833
Phone: 419-468-1075 ext. 1261 | Fax 419-468-8618
emily.miller@galionhealth.org

Confidentiality Notice: "This e-mail is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain
privileged, sensitive, or protected health information.  If you are not the intended recipient, be advised
that the unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of
this communication is prohibited.  if you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender via
telephone or return e-mail and immediately delete this e-mail."
 
 
 

file:////c/emily.miller@galionhealth.org

